
eduLANDS for transitions: Collaborative learning tools to connect the 
school with the landscape  
ERASMUS + KA220-SCH - Cooperation partnerships in school education 

 

 

14.11.2022 

 

Training Activity - Day 1 

 

from 9'00 to 12.30 

POLIMI Classroom 2.2.1 

MAPPING 

Conducted by Irene Lucas & Charlie 
Fleischmann.  

Exchange pilot experiences done by 
everyone. 

> Part 1: schools present their maps 
(PE1)  

> Part 2: Deconstruct our mapping 
through questions and discussion 
trying to find successful and 
exportable categories and taxonomies.  

> Part 3: Brief conclusions and 
relationships with EDULANDS sessions 
and diagrams to date.  

 

from 12'30 to 13'30 

Lunchbreak at Skuisito, via Pacini 18 

 

From 13'30 to 14'15 

Guided tour at Polimi campus 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

from 14'15 to 17’30-18’00 

POLIMI 

ACTION 1 

Conducted by Antonio Abellán & Camilla 
Casonato 

FROM MAP TO ACTION. How to design an 
action. 

This is the main aim of the week. This 
session will be preparatory to common 
work in Wednesday, 15.11.2022 

Presentation 

Sharing examples of methodological 
work done by experts: creative 
diagram, visualisation, concept map 
Opening of the day 

 

from 20’00-20'30 to what the night 
brings us 

Common dinner and/or a walk on navigli 
district and/or on Brera district by 
night will be proposed in advance 
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15.11.2022 

 

Training Activity - Day 2 

 

from 9'00 to 12'30 

Parco Lambro. Marcite 

Conducted by Paola Branduini 

VISIT 

Understanding a natural and cultural 
heritage in a periurban Milan area. 

We meet the stakeholders  

Wee do practical activity: 

“Clean the hydraulic artifacts, use 
the shovel” 

 

 

 

from 12'30 to 13'30 

 

Lunchbreak at Cascina Biblioteca  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

from 13'30-14'00 to 17’30-18’00 

Cascina Biblioteca 

Conducted by Paola Branduini 

Role playing game: we play!  

We assign the character, read game 
cards, prepare your character, play a 
game session, discuss the performance, 
and prepare a stakeholder's map. 
Provide the evaluation form. 

The discussion about the role play 
game could be not so structured, some 
results could raise during the 
Wednesday, Thursday and Friday`s 
common work. 

specific needs 

we will be in a natural environment, 
so it is recommended to wear 
appropriate clothing for a field trip: 
comfortable shoes, warm clothes, warm 
clothing, etc. 

 

from 20’00-20'30 to what the night 
brings us 

Common dinner and/or a walk on navigli 
district and/or on Brera district by 
night will be proposed in advance 
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16.11.2022 

 

Training Activity - Day 3 

 

from 9'00 to 13'00 

POLIMI Abc department Building 5, 3 
meeting rooms at 1st and 2nd floor 

ACTION 2 

Conducted by Antonio Abellán & Camilla 
Casonato.  

Designing our 4 schools actions. 

Work in small groups. 

Guided work for designing the action 
from the map done by every school: 

> Part 1 (2 hours): 

“What do we want?” 

Pooling 1: Our ‘WHAT’ ideas for the 
ACTION. 

+ Questions and discussion 

 

Breakfast shared by all.  

 

> Part 2 (2 hours): 

“How do we do it?” 

What kind of students, what tools, 
time, context….Exchange pilot 
experiences done by everyone. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

from 13'00 to 14'00 

Lunchbreak in Cuccuma pizzeria  

 

from 14'00 to 17’30-18’00 

POLIMI Abc department Building 5, 3 
meeting rooms at 1st and 2nd floor 

Conducted by Antonio Abellán & Camilla 
Casonato.  

Pooling 2: Our ‘HOW’ ideas for the 
ACTION. 

+ Questions and discussion 

 

> Part 3 (2 hours): 

How do we prepare the action for a 
good collection of 
information/materials to be a sharing 
product? and to be evaluated? 

Pooling 3: Our “REGISTRATION 
CONDITIONS”  ideas for the ACTION. 

+ Questions and discussion 

Output:  

Try to complete the design of an 
action (may be provisional) for each 
school. 
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17.11.2022 

 

Transnational Partner 
Meeting - Day 1 

 

from 8'30 to 10'30 

ISTITUTO COMPRESIVO LUIGI 
GALVANI 

Conducted by Tina Crea & Giusy Iuliano 

Breakfast offered by the school and 
welcome by the director. 

Quick tour of the school. Presentation 
of the work done by the students. 

 

from 11'30 to 13'30 

POLIMI Classroom 1 building 1 “Dean 
building” 

SHARING PRODUCTS 

Conducted by Mónica G Candela & 
Francesca Concia.  

> Part 1 (1h 30 hours) 

Presentation of good practices for 
methodological and results 
communication 

o Francesca Concia: MOOCs 
o Daniel Caballero/Sergi Hernández 

OER & WEB 
o Irene Lucas & Charlie 

Fleischmann (OIKODROM):GUIDELINE 
& MIRO board 

 

 

from 13'30 to 14'30 

Lunchbreak in POLIMI/piadina day. In 
the “Leonardo’s gardens” 

 

from 14'30 to 17’30 

Educafé 

> Part 2 (14.30-17.30) 

Conducted by Mónica G Candela 

Work in small groups following 
“working-coffee method”. Key questions 
to be discussed: 

> How to share for EDULANDS: Our 
optimal FORMATS TO SHARE documents 
among project outputs. 

> Suggestions/comments from school 
teachers: Are you able to apply the 
eduLANDS proposals? What are the 
question or things you need to 
add/change/modify to do easier 
eduLANDS proposals. 

> eduLANDS social networks & 
languages: What shoul be the way to 
share in social media our project 
progress, experiences, school 
dynamics, other…. We should make an 
effort to publish our results in more 
than one language. In which ones? 

Pooling: Discussion and Conclusions 
about 3 key issues discussed. 

 

Output:  

To agree on optimal and compatible 
work formats (without redundancies or 
excessive effort), languages, social 
network publications. Attend the 
teachers suggestions and comments.  
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18.11.2022 

 

Transnational Partner 
Meeting - Day 2 

 

from 9'00 to 11'30 

POLIMI Classroom T 0.1 

EVALUATION in eduLANDS  

Conducted by a Adele de La Puente & 
Andrés Mártínez.  

Discuss methodology. 

Work in small groups. 

Results: what are the expected 
learning outcomes? 

How to assess it? 

In view of the third meeting in Wien 
(TA3+TPM3). 

 

from 11'30 to 12'30 

POLIMI 

CONTINGENCY RESERVE 

 

from 13'30 to the end 

Last lunchbreak at Casa del Sole and 
FAREWELL PARTY!  

 

 

 


